
Chairman Porter and Members of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for SB 2321. This bill addresses a critical aspect of eminent 
domain proceedings by ensuring that property owners are fairly compensated for the costs and 
expenses incurred when their property is subject to condemnation. The proposed amendments 
provide a clear and equitable framework for awarding costs and fees, which is essential for 
protecting the rights of property owners and promoting fairness in the legal process. 

 

I urge a DO PASS from the committee to help protect the rights of property owners in eminent 
domain proceedings. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully, 

Josey Milbradt 


